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Ms. Cay Taylor
665 S. Lexington Parkway
St. Paul, MN 55116

Dear Cay:

| am quite sure | sent you some years ago a copy or two of the enclosed
picture of Henry. But in going through records | found this extra one that
members of your family might enjoy having. This, of course, was taken
during our exciting trip in the Fall of 1964, for the Helsinki meeting,
followed by the East Finland five-year follow-up examinations. Not to be
dwarfed by a Karelian sunflower, Henry mounted a few rungs up the ladder.

It was good to catch a glimpse of you last summer at our Division picnic.
I hope you will let us know if you are back in town this summer.

We have just buried our longest and dearest friend, Al Sullivan, and miss
him sorely. | am sure Tess Sullivan would be happy to hear from you
(646-2321).

Cordially,

-

Henry Blackburn, MD
Professor and Director

Enclosure



